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30th June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer
World of Work Day – Tuesday 4th July 2023
On Tuesday 4th July 2023, your child will be involved in a World of Work Day at the Academy. The day will be led by the Academy teaching staff and external visitors. All students will have 6 sessions which involve activities linked to the Core Theme of Wider World – Careers.
In addition to career related lessons and employer led sessions, we are also having a Careers Fair in the Sports Hall which our Year 9, 10 and 12 students will be attending. There will be over 24 employers, universities and training providers attending the Careers Fair. Students will be given a booklet prior to the event to find out more about each sector which can be found The Priory City of Lincoln Academy - Careers
As Year 7, 8 and 9 will be involved in some active sessions, they are required to wear their Academy PE kit on the day. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Academy.
Yours sincerely


Miss E Jorden 
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